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WASHINGTON DC  20554 

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel 
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APPLICATION STATUS:  (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE:  (202) 418-1410 
HOME PAGE:  www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL:  dale.bickel@fcc.gov 

June 11, 2020 
 

Brian Spencer, President 
Northwest Rock & Roll Preservation Society 
P.O. Box 2673 
Olympia, WA 98507-2673 
 
     Re: K266BM (FX), Olympia, WA 
      Northwest Rock & Roll Preservation Society 
      Facility Identification Number:  150021 
                                                                        License application 0000115908 filed June 8, 2020 
          to cover construction permit BPFT-20190618ABI 
 
                                 Special Temporary Authority BSTA-20200213ABI 
      and February 20, 2020 informal objection 
Dear Mr. Spencer:                                                  
 
This is in reference to: 
 

(1) Your construction permit BPFT-20190618ABI,1  which was granted February 20, 2020; 
(2) Your request for Special Temporary Authority, filed February 13, 2020; and 
(3) The February 20, 2020 informal objection, filed by Bicoastal Media Licenses IV, LLC 

against the request for STA. 
(4) The license application filed June 8, 2020, file number 0000115908, to cover 

construction permit BPFT-20200213ABI. 
 
We start by considering the STA request.   That request sought authority to operate at 10 watts of 
power, “due to excessively high reflective power” on the antenna and because the translator 
licensee was “waiting for [an] audio connection from KGTK”.   The STA request sought the use 
of temporary facilities at the same site. 
 
This STA request will be dismissed.  The filing of the June 8, 2020 license application signals 
that K266BM has completed construction in accordance with its construction permit and is able 
to maintain sustained operations with the construction permit facilities.   In other words, the STA 
is no longer needed.    Concurrently, the informal objection filed by Bicoastal Media Licenses 
IV, LLC will also be dismissed.2    
 

 
1  This file number has been corrected from “BMPFT-20190618ABI” in the Commission’s CDBS and LMS 
databases. 
 
2  This dismissal is without prejudice to any arguments made in the informal objection.   
 



 

 
 
 2 

 
Accordingly, the request for Special Temporary Authority, file number BSTA-20200213ABI, IS 
DISMISSED, as is the informal objection filed by Bicoastal Media Licenses IV, LLC. 
 
License application 0000115908 for K266BM will be processed in its turn.  However, before we 
commence processing, Northwest Rock & Roll Preservation Society must provide written 
information (e-mail acceptable) to clarify: 
 

1) What primary station K266BM is now relaying;  
2) What effective radiated power K266BM is now operating with. 

 
You many send this information to me via e-mail at dale.bickel@fcc.gov. 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
 
 
cc: Melodie A. Virtue 
 
 

 


